IT WAS A GREAT TIV
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A special thanks to Jerry Emerich, Herby
Lutz, Mark Bolen and the entire Select
Sires team for identifying nearly 200
Select Sires bred daughers in the
headlocks for guests to view at the farm.

Thank you to STGenetics, TX, for selecting Dutch
Hollow Chrome Dina-ET at the National Heifer
Sale. We are grateful for your continued support of
our breeding program. Her littermate sister (which
was offered as a choice) has already been started
in our IVF program here at Dutch Hollow.

Their dam “Diva” picture right at 14-years young and going strong.

It was a pleasure to
host a tour during
the annual meetings.
We are so thankful
for the kinds words
expressed to our
family throughout
the day.
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